
July 20, 1971 

Mr. Harold Weisberg 
Route 8 
Frederick, Md. 21701 

Dear Mr. Weisberg 

In response to your letter of June 10, 1971, a review of 
our files reflects that the follow-up reports relative to Secret 
Service Control 767 are Secret Service documents No. 705 and 
No. 782. 

There is no information in our files concerning when or 
whether the subject matter of any of these reports were "phoned 
to the Commission." As you know the Commission and Corn-. 
mission staff had access to all of the information in our files 
during their deliberation and all of the information furnished 
by Alonzo Hudkins was thoroughly discussed with and by the 
Commission and its staff. 

If documents No. 705 and No. 782 cannot now be located in 
the Archives we would upon request of the Archives furnish 
them an additional copy of these documents for transmittal to 
you. However, our records reflect that these were released 
by the Secret Service on August 12, 1985. 

Very truly yours, 

Thomas J. Kelley 
Assistant Director 

bcc: Mr. James Rhoads, Archivist 


